
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Town of Sterling 
Legal Notice and Warning  

Special Town Meeting 
   June 18, 2024 – 7:00 p.m. 

 

Notice and warning is hereby given to the legal voters of the Town of Sterling and those 
property owners qualified to vote in Town Meetings pursuant to Section 7-6 of the 
Connecticut General Statutes (CGS) that a Special Town Meeting will be commenced on 
Tuesday June 18, 2024 at 7:00 p.m. in the gym of the Sterling Town Hall Building located at 
1183 Plainfield Pike, Oneco, CT to consider and take action on the following items: 
 
Item #1. To choose a moderator for said meeting. 
 

Item #2. To act upon the Budget of the Board of Selectmen in the amount of $3,324,300 as 
approved by the Board of Finance and to appropriate said sums of monies for Fiscal Year 
Ending June 30, 2025.  
 
Copies of the proposed budgets are available at the Sterling Town Hall during normal 
business hours. 
 
Dated this 10th day of June 2024 at Sterling Town Hall, 1183 Plainfield Pike, Oneco, CT. 
 

Sterling Board of Selectmen 
Lincoln A. Cooper 
David W. Shippee 

Jack Joslyn 


